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CCPL Closed in Coordination with Statewide COVID-19 Response 
 

Carroll County, MD – Carroll County Public Library is expected to remain closed through April 
12. This closure is out of an abundance of caution and aligned with the Governor’s response 
plan for social distancing during the COVID-19 health crisis.  
 
All branches will continue to be closed. All private meeting room bookings, library programs, 
and library events are cancelled during this time. Additionally, all CCPL programs will be 
canceled through May 3.  
 
Customers are encouraged to keep any materials currently checked out and then return them 
when the library reopens. No fines will be accrued on overdue materials during this closure and 
through May 3. Customer holds will also be held for an additional week once the libraries 
reopen.  
 
Customers may continue to use digital library services with their library cards at 
https://library.carr.org/collections/ebooks.asp. 
 
Currently, the library plans to reopen and resume all services Monday, April 13. Updates will be 
posted at https://library.carr.org. 
 

#  #  # 
 

For more information, contact Andrea Berstler at 443-293-3136 or aberstler@carr.org. 
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